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Docket Nos. 50-387
50-388

t UNITED STATES t
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION I
631 PARK AVENUE

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA19406

April 2, 1980

Pennsyl,vania Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Norman W. Curtis

Vice President
~ Engineering and Construction (N-4)

2 North Ninth Street
Al 1 entown, Pennsyl vani a 18101

Gentlemen:

The enclosed IE Information Notice No. 80-14, "Safety Suggestions from Employees,"
provides information regarding the practices to be followed by NRC inspectors
when they receive expressions of concern related to safety from plant employees.
No response is required. If you desire additional information regarding this
matter, please contact this office.

I

Sincerely,

Boyce H. Gr ier
Director

Enclosures:
l. IE Information Notice No. 80"14 wi'th Attachment
2. List of Recently Issued IE Information Notices

CONTACT: D. L. Caphton
(215-337"5266)

cc w/encl s:
A. R. Sabol, Manager, Nuclear guality Assurance
W. E. Barberich, Licensing Engineer
S. H. Cantone, Superintendent of Plant
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